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January 27, 2015

Mr. Robert W. Runcie
Superintendent

Broward County Public Schools
600 SE Third Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Re: Bond Issue Oversight Committee
Dear Superintendent Runcie:

Your successful efforts with the bond issue approved by Broward County voters will
assuredly have a far-reaching positive impact on the school system and the entire
county’s economy and quality of life. Thank you for reaching out to the City of Fort
Lauderdale concerning this important initiative.

In keeping with the active civic engagement of Fort Lauderdale residents, the City
Commission wanted to emphasize to you the importance of community representation
in the formation of the new board oversight committee and to ask that you make it a
priority in selecting a membership.

On behalf of the City Commission, thank you for your careful attention to this
matter. Should my office ever be of assistance to you, please feel free to contact me.
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